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What's Going On

First up is the annual color tour which will take place on Saturday, October 14. We will meet at
the old Byron Hotel, 2619 84th St. SW in Byron Center between noon and 12:30. We will
promptly leave at 12:30 and travel west through parts of Holland, Fennville, and Saugatuck. We
will be stopping at Crane’s Pie Pantry and U-pick Orchard, Virtue Cider, and then What Not Inn
(we had originally planned on Saugatuck Brewing Company but they don’t take reservations).
For those who may not be able to join on the tour but would like to meet for dinner, we plan to
be at What Not Inn around 4:00.

Our monthly membership meeting will be on Tuesday, October 17 at 6:30 PM. The venue will
be Rezervoir Lounge, 1418 Plainfield Ave. NE in Grand Rapids. We will be holding nominations
for four open board of directors positions. If you are aware of someone who would like to serve
on the board, please nominate them at this meeting. You may also nominate yourself. We will
have the elections at the November meeting.

The board meeting will take place on October 24 which is NOT the last Tuesday of the month.
It will be at Long Road Distillers, 537 Leonard St. NW, at 6:30 PM. We are having it a week
earlier so it does not conflict with Halloween.

September Membership Meeting Recap

We tried a new venue for our September meeting - Rezervoir Lounge. They had a table set up
for us in a room that was separated from the rest of the restaurant. We had nine members in
attendance. There was a brief business meeting where we discussed some of the upcoming
events. The overnighter was canceled for 2017 and we hope to pick it back up in 2018. Dave
Ziebarth outlined plans for the color tour including potential stops along the way. We talked
about a venue for the October meeting and it was tentatively decided to come back to Rezervoir
Lounge. It was also mentioned that due to other commitments in 2018, Ryan Counterman and
Jamie Reinhart will not be able to serve on the board of directors so we will have to replace
them.



September Board Meeting Recap

In attendance at the September board
meeting were board members Ryan
Counterman, Bob Muir, Scott Olivier, Jamie
Reinhart, and Dave Ziebarth. They were
joined by Dave Dykwell and Dan Konkle.

Color Tour

The organizer, Dave Ziebarth, went
over the proposed color tour route
We will be starting out in Byron Center
and driving through Holland,
Fennville, and Saugatuck

Dinner will be a Saugatuck Brewing
Company around 4 PM

Date is set for Saturday, October 14
Dave Z. will determine the meet up
time based on the drive time with a
planned arrival at the brewery at 4 PM

Membership Meetings

Need to figure out a venue for the
October and November membership
meetings
The Rezervoir Lounge worked out
well for the September meeting
o They had a large room off to
the side that could easily
accommodate us
We decided that we will have the
October and November meetings
there
Dave Ziebarth will make the
reservations
October meeting will be nominations
for board directors
November meeting will be the
elections
Ryan and Jamie both indicated that
due to busy schedules they would
prefer to limit their involvement on the
board in 2018

October Board Meeting

e Note that it will be on October 24
instead of October 31 to avoid
conflicting with Halloween

e Do we want to have it at Woody’s
again or do we want an alternate
venue?

e We decided to have it at Long Road
Distillers

e Start time will be 6:30 PM

November Board Meeting

e Venue to be determined




WMCC Calendar

October 14 WMCC Color Tour

October 17 WMCC Membership Meeting
at Rezervoir Lounge

October 24 WMCC Board Meeting at

Long Road Distillers

November 21  WMCC Membership Meeting

at Rezervoir Lounge

November 28  WMCC Board Meeting

Board of Directors

President: Jamie Reinhart (2018)
(563) 547-5282 or jtreinhart67 @gmail.com

Vice President: Ryan Counterman (2017)
(616) 262-5467 or vairking@hotmail.com

Secretary: Dave Ziebarth (2017)
(616) 340-1815 or zvair65@gmail.com

Treasurer: Doug Lectka (2018)
(616) 554-0841 or dlectka@sbcglobal.net

Directors:

Bob Muir (2017)
(616) 827-1983
Scott Olivier (2018)
(586) 719-3797 or
scott_olivier_mi@yahoo.com
Steve Ridderman (2018)
(269) 998-1393 or
sriddermani1@hotmail.com

West Michigan Corvair Club

7769 Burlingame Ave. SW
Byron Center, Ml 49315

Phone:
(616) 340-1815

E-Mail:
wmcc@corvair.org

About the WMCC

Lifter Noise is the monthly publication of the West
Michigan Corvair Club. Deadlines for articles and
classified advertising is the first of the month and
should be mailed to the editor at: Dave Ziebarth,
7769 Burlingame Ave. SW, Byron Center, Ml
49315 or e-mail wmcc@corvair.org. All material is
subject to editing. Original articles are the property
of the WMCC and are intended for the use in our
publications. Articles may be used by CORSA or
any CORSA chapter with credit given to the
author of the Lifter Noise. Any other use must
have written permission from the editor. Articles
are written by Dave Ziebarth unless indicated
otherwise.

Membership in the West Michigan Corvair Club is
on an annual basis. Dues are $18.00 per year.
Dues are pro-rated if joining during the year.

©WMCC Lifter Noise, 2017.
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